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February, the month of “Love”.  What is “Love”?  Love in the Bible is 
described basically as a commitment to the well being of others without 
conditions.  Jesus tells us to love one another as ourselves.  Does that not 
sum it up?  To have compassion for someone who you want to see happy 
and for them to feel secure and confident in that love.  Isn’t that what all 
of us want? 
 
There has always been a line on the front page of our newsletters that 

says “Sharing Love Through Support”.  That is what we try and         
accomplish through the efforts of our support group.  I don’t know if 

you are reading this to pass the time while going through treatments or 

you are waiting on someone going through theirs, but if you want to be a 
part of the Steel Magnolias, come join us.  We are always in need of help 

with our events, working in our office and we need fresh ideas to help 
others.  We need people that want to be part of making others feel loved. 
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STEEL MAGNOLIAS/MEN OF STEEL MEETING MINUTES 
JANUARY 24, 2023 

 
Before meeting started, we were presented with a check from Dignity Memorials 
(Morgan and Collier Funeral Homes) in the amount of $1,063.00.  This was from a 
fund raiser they had hosted a couple of months ago. 
 
Meeting was called to order by our President, Elaine. 
 
We had two ladies, Pat Turner and Jane McDaniel, from New Harmony Baptist 
Church talk to us about their ministry, “Our Journey of HOPE Cancer Care         
Ministry.”  They consist of 12 volunteers who provide meals, greeting cards, and 
counselling to cancer patients.  They operate strictly by donations.  They work in 
cooperation with Pink Heals, the fire truck, ministry.  Discussion was held how we 
might support each other in our cancer ministry. 
 
Minutes of the previous meeting were read and motion was made by Cheryl and 
seconded by Janet, the minutes be adopted as read. 
 
Treasurer’s Report was given by Chuck for December and January: 
 Beginning balance   Ending Balance 
Dec    $32,677.97       $29,723.93 
Jan    $29,723.93       $30,181.00 
 
Jimmy announced the golf tournament will be April 22nd at Pine Hill Country 
Club.  Entry fee will be $80.00 per player with hole sponsorship of $100.00.           
Sherri gave our devotion with several suggestions for the New Year: 

1 Do more telephone calling instead of texting or messaging. 
2 Put a stop to bad habits and language. 
3 Stop being lazy. 
4 Set health and exercise goals. 
5 Read our Bibles and pray daily. 
6 Start prayer journals and pray specifically for the people in your journal. 
7 Ask for forgiveness daily. 
 

Next meeting will be February 27.     

No further business, motion made by Margaret and 
seconded by Nancy that meeting be adjourned. 

Submitted by:                                                      
Secretary Brenda Parker 
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                                                                                                Birthdays and Anniversaries  
 
February 27th  is Linda Barton’s birthday and she is a volunteer! 
February 27th is Paula Atkin’s birthday and she is a survivor! 
March 8th is Elaine Johns’ birthday and she is an 11-year survivor! 
March 15th is Cheryl Champion’s birthday and she is a volunteer! 
 

Up Coming Events 
 
February 28th is our next Steel Magnolia meeting in the private Dining room at RMC. 
RMC will provide our meal. We will have Chicken Fingers and Mac & Cheese; Steel 
Magnolias please bring side dishes and desserts.  Everyone please try to attend and bring 
a friend! I am including a map for anyone new who would like to come but is not quite 
sure how to get there.  

 
 
March 20th is the next newsletter mailing day. If you have something to go in the       
newsletter, please send it to me no later than March 13th. 
 
April 22 with be our 14th annual Lea Fite Golf Tournament. I have included in this   
newsletter the flyer for it along with sponsorship and entry forms. Please everyone try to 
get at least 2 sponsors. Post this at your church or any business that will let you.                                                                                                                                                                    

 

Presidents Corner 
 
I am looking for “helpful hints” to share in the newsletter. Anything that helped you 
while doing Chemo, radiation and help in getting back to a normal life. I am still looking 
for someone to share their story (it can be submitted anonymous). I need jokes to share 

also. Please email them to me at elaine@steelmagnoliasinc.org or mail them to             
Steel Magnolias PO Box 2208 Anniston, Al 36202 attn:Elaine  

mailto:elaine@steelmagnoliasinc.org
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STEEL MAGNOLIAS BREAST CANCER 
SUPPORT GROUP 

14TH ANNUAL 
 

LEA FITE MEMORIAL GOLF TOURNAMENT 
 
 

HOSTED BY:  Men of Steel 
 

SPONSORED BY:  Food Outlet 
 

April 22nd, 2023 at Pine Hill Golf Course 
 
 

SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES: 
 

Hole:  $100    Bronze:  $250    Silver:  $500    Gold:  $750   
Platinum:  $1000          PINK:  $1250 AND UP 

 
 
 

CONTACT NAME:  _____________________________________________ 
 
NAME OF BUSINESS:  __________________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS:  ____________________________________________________ 
 
PHONE NUMBER:  _____________________________________________ 
 
E-MAIL:  ______________________________________________________ 
 
 
Mail this document with your check for your selected sponsorship to: 
 
Jimmy Taylor 
81 Amy Court 
Heflin, Al.  36264 
E-mail:  tjimmeg63@aol.com                         Phone:  256-201-3218 

mailto:tjimmeg63@aol.com
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TEE IT HIGH, LET IT FLY  SUPPORT THE 
GIRLS! 

 
14th ANNUAL 

LEA FITE MEMORIAL GOLF TOURNAMENT 
 

April 22nd, 2023----Pine Hill Golf Course 
 

FORMAT:  3 Man Scramble----Cost is $80/Player or $240 Team 
                                      

 

START TIME:  8:00 a.m.---- Shotgun Start 
Lunch will be provided following play 

 
 

Player No. 1 Name_______________________________________________ 
Address________________________________________________________ 
Phone No. and E-mail_____________________________________________  
 
Player No. 2 Name_______________________________________________ 
Address________________________________________________________ 
Phone No. and E-mail_____________________________________________ 
 
Player No. 3 Name_______________________________________________ 
Address________________________________________________________ 
Phone No. and E-mail_____________________________________________ 
 
 

PRIZES BASED ON FULL FIELD!!! 
 

          1st Flight                                                                         2nd Flight 
1st Place Team:  Paid Entry to                                     1st Place Team:  Paid Entry to 
The Sunny King Classic                                              The Sunny King Classic 
2nd Place Team: $300                                                   2nd Place Team:  $210 
 

Checks should be made payable to Steel Magnolias Inc. and mailed to:  
 

Jimmy Taylor                                                                            
81 Amy Court                                                            Cell:   256-201-3218 
Heflin, Al.  36264.                                                      Email:  tjimmeg63@aol.com   
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Joggin’ Inside 

 

 

 

                                     

 

 

If my body was a car, I would be trading it in for a newer model. I’ve got bumps, dents, scratches and 
my headlights are out of focus. My gearbox is seizing up & it takes me hours to reach maximum speed. I 

overheat for no reason and every time I sneeze, cough or laugh either my radiator leaks or my exhaust 
backfires!                                      ………………………….. 

I went for a job interview and the manager said, “We’re looking for someone who is responsible.” “Well 
I’m your man,” I replied. “At my last job, whenever anything went wrong they said I was responsible.” 
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